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1. We, Foothill College, certify that we have signed and returned to the Department of 
Education (DOE) the required Certification and Agreement. We fully intend to use at least 



 

 

Email Text Sent to Students Who Apply 
CONGRATULATIONS! 
Thank you for submitting an Emergency Relief Fund form. Federal Higher Education Emergency Relief 
Funds (HEERF) are provided as emergency financial aid grants to assist students with expenses related 
to the COVID-19 Pandemic and are intended to soften its impact on your educational experience. 
We are happy to say we were able to award you some funds over the last few weeks. Your award can 
be used on any expense that is related to your class, technology, or living needs and you do not need 
to report back to the college on how you spend the funds. The Department of Education and the IRS 
indicated that these funds are NOT going to be taxed, much like the original CARES Act funding. 
These funds are typically refunded on Tuesdays from your student account to BankMobile, who then 
directs the funds to you, depending on your refund preference selection. Therefore, it is important 
that you check your address through your student portal to make sure it is current (MyPortal > My 
Profile > Change Addresses or Phones) and use REFUNDSELECTION.COM to pick your refund method. 
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